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Dear Massachusetts Educator,

Exciting news for your professional journey! The University of La Verne has received official approval as a

registered professional development provider in Massachusetts. This milestone enables you to earn valuable
Professional Development Points (PDPs) through our comprehensive course offerings while advancing your

teaching practice.

You can easily verify our credentials on the Massachusetts PD Provider Registry at www.doe.mass.edu/pd:

Click "Search Registered Providers" on the left navigation panel

Enter "University of La Verne" in the Key Word field

PD Provider Number: U2024001

As a Department of Elementary and Secondary Education (DESE) recognized provider, we are authorized to award

PDPs for professional development that aligns with your state's standards. Our courses are designed to support

educators in meeting their professional learning goals while enhancing their skills and knowledge.

If there is an opportunity for the University of La Verne to present on our course offerings, how they align with slate
requirements, and how they can support educators in advancing their careers, please let us know. We are more than
willing to discuss our Professional Development Courses at your next union meeting, during your next in-service
days, or any other appropriate, approved venue. We are able to present virtually or in person. Let us know how we
can collaborate to meet the needs of your members.

We're committed to supporting your growth as an educator through relevant, engaging professional development
opportunities. Our courses are designed to enhance your classroom effectiveness while satisfying your certification
requirements.

Explore our full catalog of offerings at pdc.laverne.edu and discover how we can help you thrive in today's
educational landscape.

Thank you for your dedication to educational excellence. We look forward to being part of your professional
journey.

Warmly,

fifon
Stacy Severson

Director, Professional Development Courses
University of La Verne
PDC: 833.858.7327
Direct: 909.448.4953

sseverson@laverne.edu
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